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Siam Trade International is one of the leading recruiting
agencies of Bangladesh. Siam Trade International is registered
with the Bureau of Manpower, Employment and Trading Government
of Bangladesh.

Siam Trade International got Recruiting License No 1185 from
Bangladesh  Government.  We  are  maintaining  international
standard for recruiting applicant for providing skilled, semi-
skilled, professionals in many categories to the many clients
worldwide.

We already recruited more than 20,000.00 persons within last
10  years.  We  have  different  kinds  of  candidates  for
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constructions, Agriculture, Poultry, Oil & Gas, Electric &
Civil,  Hospitality  (Hotel  &  Catering),  Driver,  Logistic,
Sales,  Accountant,  secretary,  carpenter,  House  servant  and
many more professions.

Siam Trade International is an excellent recruiting agency who
follow the all professional strategy and procedure to manage
workers placement.

Siam Trade International has been working on influencing human
potential and business evolution since its establishment in
2000. We have our corporate in the down town of Dhaka city.
Bangladesh. We are always on the move to find and provide high
quality and flexible solutions human resources.

We are working closely with ministry of Expatriates welfare
and  overseas  employment,  keeping  accounts,  meeting  legal
requisites and assisting in immigration issues.
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